Lady Lumley’s School

October 2021
Dear Parent / Carer,
House Drama Festival

Your child is taking part in the House Drama Festival which is taking place on Tuesday 7%
December at 7.00pm. The Festival will be led by students. They are devising / creating the
work to be performed; are directing the work themselves; creating their publicity; and are
responsible for the interval refreshments. Each house has a 20 minute time-slot for their
play(s). This year the theme is ‘Fairy tales’. Further information about the performances will
sent out nearer the time via the School’s newsletter.

We are rehearsing every Tuesday in Drama until 4.45pm. There will be an extra dress and
tech rehearsal on Sunday 5" December from 11.00am — 3.00pm. | would be grateful if your
child can schedule this time into their weekend plans.

It's really important that your child is committed to the Festival. Please sign and return the
slip below to confirm their participation and commitment to rehearsals.

Many thanks,

Mrs S Goodwill
Head of Drama

| give permission for my child in

Tutor and House to take part in the House
Drama Festival on Tuesday 7" December. They are able to attend all the Tuesday
rehearsals and the Sunday rehearsal on the 5" December.

Signed Date
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